14 January 2014

Development Policy Manager Lol
Development Services

Warwick District Council

Riverside House

Leamington Spa CV32 5QH

Dear Sir,

With reference to the proposed local plan for Cubbington. There is an error in the details of bus
services that the village has. Only ONE bus runs through the village to Leamington Spa, the 68 and
this runs every 30 minutes not as stated in the report. If this large development were to be agreed
additional buses would need to be put on the route,especially as at present the bus from
Cubbington village goes round by Pound lane and very often is full by then and people there are
unable to get on. Additionally, at weekends we have to share the 67 bus as the 68 does not run.

If as stated in the report, more retired people are living in Cubbington, most of whom use their free
passes on the bus, extra people from these estates will make capacity even bigger problem.
| would be grateful of your consideration on this matter.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Mary Winter
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